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General Comment

This is not appropriate or resonable for government to mandate this to anyone in our society. Birth
control pills are not medically necessary and pregnancy is not a disease or an accident.
Remember, your mother was prolife. If not parents then society should be teaching responsible
methods of birthcontrol that promote health and respect. Birth control pills are already available,
and if that is the method a women chooses then she should be responsible for her decision and
either pay for them herself or find another alternative that is already available. To say that
religious institutions that are abundant and provide the community with it's healthcare should be
providing this is against there beliefs and if they were to close there doors or sell facilities because
of a mandate THEN society would surely be lost.
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